
Vita-Mix Corporation (“Vita-Mix”) voluntary corrective action on certain Blending Containers and 
Blade Bases 
 
Vita-Mix Corporation has announced a voluntary corrective action on Vitamix® 225 ml blending 
containers, 600 ml blending containers, and blade bases manufactured after May 2018.  
 
The clear containers and black blade bases are included with certain Vitamix Ascent Model blenders 
such as the Ascent A2300i and Ascent A3500i blenders and also sold separately, as sets, or in bundles. 
 

 
 
Vita-Mix Corporation has identified that for the above-mentioned products, the container can 
separate from the blade base exposing the blades, posing a laceration hazard to consumers.  
 
The company is providing a free repair kit consisting of a protective plastic shroud to attach over the 
blade base and additional instructional labels.  
 
Consumers should immediately stop using the affected containers and blade bases and register for 
the free repair kit.   
 
For further queries, consumers may also visit Vitamix website .   
 

https://blendingcupbowlrecall.expertinquiry.com/home?lang=eu
https://www.vitamix.com/us/en_us/recall

